Date
Dear [Local mp name]
Address | City, County/Region, Postcode
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to bring to your attention the recent report published by the Conservative Party Human Rights Commission on the 23 October 2018. This report details the horrific state of human rights in Putin’s Russia. As my local MP, I find it of paramount importance that you, regardless of party allegiances, actively voice your support for the findings of the report in the Houses of Parliament. Russia is a signatory of the Council of Europe and is thus obliged to maintain human rights in accordance with the guidelines set out by the Council. Moreover, the UK is a leading democratic state where human rights are valued and upheld on a daily basis. Therefore, I find it unacceptable that the UK continues to interact and foster individuals of the Putin regime who are quintessential to the erosion of human rights in Russia over the last few years of Putin’s rule. The most recent case of Oleg Kozlovsky is indicative of this erosion. Should this letter not prove decisive in explaining why this is a matter of the utmost importance for you as a democratically elected representative, me as a member of a free and fair country and the UK as a state that purports to support human rights, then you should read the report on the Conservative Party Human Rights Commission website (http://www.conservativehumanrights.com). 
Sincerely,
Your Name
Address | City, County/Region, Postcode
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